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Dear Parents 
 
Club Information until Half Term Break SEPT/OCT 2018 
 

DAY CLUB DATES CLASS COST TUTOR 

Monday   
Gym Buddies 

17th, 24th  Sept  
,1st, 8th, 15th Oct 

P1 and P2 £10 Healthy Kidz 
Registration 
letter will follow 

 Netball  17th, 24th  Sept , 
1st, 8th, 15th Oct 

P4-P7 £10 Healthy Kidz 
Registration 
letter will follow 

      

Tuesday Hockey 
2.45pm-3.45pm 
Suitable outdoor 
clothing, water 
bottle and gum 
shield required 

October to be confirmed P5-6   

 Biscuit Club 
2.45pm- 3.45pm 

11th,18th,25th Sept, 
2nd,9th,16,Oct 

P7  Mr McIlwaine 

      

Wednesday Senior Choir 
2.45pm- 3.45pm 

12th 19th Sept 
 
 
 
 
26th, Sept,  3rd, 10th, 17th 
October 

Those P5-P7 
pupils 
attending 
Concert. 
 
P5-P7 All choir 
members 

£2 /member 
to Christmas - 
to purchase 
music etc 

Ms. Rowe & Mrs 
Stewart 

 Rugby Tots 
1.45pm-2.45pm 
Suitable clothing 
and water bottle 
required 

12th 19th, 26th September 
3rd, 10th, 17th October 
 

P3 Fee paid 
directly to Mr 
McIlravie 

Mr McIlravie 

 Rugby  
2.45pm- 3.45pm 
suitable outdoor 
clothing and 
water bottle 
required 

12th 19th, 26th September 
3rd, 10th, 17th October 

P4/5/6 Fee paid 
directly to Mr 
McIlravie 

Mr McIlravie 

      

Thursday Football  
2.45pm- 3.45pm 
Suitable outdoor 
clothing and a 
water bottle 
required. 

13th, 20th ,27th 
September 
4th, 11th, 18th , October  

P5-P7 £9 Mr R McAree  
 

Thursday  Dance Fitness 13th , 20th ,27th 
September 
4th, 11th, 18th , October 

P3-P5 £15 

Note price 

change 

Mrs K Birnie 
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We would appreciate it, if you could forward club fees on the first day of the club, as this is much easier for the teacher to manage. 

(Place fee in a named envelope and identify the club. Thank you). 

 

Fees pay for coaches and resources used during the club. 

 

Please keep these details in a safe place.  

 

I hope with the wide variety of clubs on offer, that there is something to suit the interests of your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
P.L.McWilliams 
(Principal) 
 


